Mundelein Park & Recreation District

http://www.mundeleinparks.org



NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE USE

June 8, 2021

MEDIA CONTACT:

Deb Engdahl, Marketing Coordinator, 847.388.5473, dengdahl@mundeleinparks.org Ron Salski, Executive Director, 847.3887.5460, resalski@mundeleinparks.org

MUNDELEIN PARK DISTRICT BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS ELECT NEW OFFICERS

MUNDELEIN, IL —Mundelein Park & Recreation District's Board of Commissioners elected new officers on the May 10 Board meeting. The newly elected officers are Wallace Frasier, President; Pat McGrath, Vice President; and Bob Knudson, Treasurer. The officers will hold the positions alongside commissioners Kevin Dolan and Jesus (Jesse) Ortega. Frasier and Dolan were sworn in to serve for six year terms.

Park District Executive Director Ron Salski presented a plaque to Commissioner Ortega on behalf of the Board and staff for his service as President during the past year.

"Jesse's leadership went above and beyond during one of the most difficult times in the Park District's history," said Salski. "We wanted to show our appreciation as he completed his role as Board President for the last two years."

-more-

Board Elects New Officers Page two June 8, 2021

ABOUT MUNDELEIN PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT

Established in 1954, Mundelein Park & Recreation District has 34 park sites offering over 735 acres of open space, playgrounds, ballfields, lakes and trails. We offer over 650 seasonal programs, including: dance, youth sports, tennis, karate, golf, gymnastics, adult and youth leagues, swim instruction, art, fitness and wellness, culinary, adult day trips, science classes, and day camps. In addition, we host over 20 annual events, many free to the public. For more information please visit our website at www.mundeleinparks.org or follow us on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter (@mundeleinparks).



###

PHOTO CAPTION (1):

Mundelein Park & Recreation District's Executive Director Ron Salski (left) presented outgoing Board President Jesus (Jesse) Ortega (right) with a plaque recognizing his service during the last year.

PHOTO CAPTION (2)

Commissioners Kevin Dolan and Wallace Frasier were sworn in to serve six year terms.